



359 Woodland Road Madison, NJ 07940 (973) 593-3101 Fax: (973) 593-3161

Ileana Garcia, TJS Principal Tom Liss, CAS Principal Kathy Koop, KRS Principal

May 12, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

When the pandemic began, we allowed our students to take home a school device (Chromebook). Throughout the pandemic we have supplied replacements and allowed students to maintain these devices at home. These computers require maintenance, updates, and we have now decided it is time to collect the Chromebooks from each student this school year.

In the next few weeks, each classroom teacher will begin the collection of the **Chromebooks and Chargers**. Please return the Chromebook and charger to your classroom teacher no later than May 27, 2022. Similar to library books, we require any provided school item to be returned by the close of the school year so that all end of year obligations can be met.

Thank you for your continued support.

Regards,

Kathleen Koop Principal Kings Road School koopk@madisonnjps.org Thomas Liss
Principal
Central Avenue School
lisst@madisonnjps.org

Ileana Garcia Principal Torey J. Sabatini School garciai@madisonnips.org